
FREE Legal Outreach 
Child Custody Law Clinic

North Penn Legal Services (NPLS) will hold a free Child Custody Law Clinic 
at the Susquehanna County Public Library on June 20, 2024 at 9:30 a.m. 

If you are interested in learning your legal rights to the custody of your 
minor children, this is a great opportunity for you. Our experienced 
lawyers will present on some of the most common issues that arise in child 
custody matters as well as the court procedures that are involved. If this is 
of interest to you, we would be happy if you could join us. There will be an 
opportunity for questions during and after the clinic.

Child Custody Law Clinic
Thursday, June 20, 2024 at 9:30 a.m. 
Susquehanna County Public Library 
458 High School Rd., Montrose, PA 18801

RSVP by emailing the NPLS Towanda Office at pdavis@nplspa.org. 
Please reference the Child Custody Law Clinic in your response. 

For more information call North Penn Legal Services at 877-515-7732
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